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  IAPP Seeks to Build Trust with North Korea 
 
 
United States—Almost 600 people were in 
attendance for the webinar sponsored by the 
International Association of Parliamentarians for 
Peace (IAPP) on the topic “Humanitarian Aid: 
Building Trust with North 
Korea.”  

 

  

  

  

  IAED Inaugurated in Malaysia 
 
 
Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia—UPF-Malaysia’s 
second “Peace Talks” webinar launched the 
national chapter of the International Association 
for Peace and Economic 
Development (IAED).  
 

  

  

  

  Roundtable Focuses on the Arts and Values 
 
 
Moscow, Russia—UPF co-sponsored a 
discussion on preserving traditional values in the 
creative arts.  
 

  

  

  

  Nordic Nations Host Regional Rally of Hope   



 

 

 
 
Oslo, Norway—UPF chapters in five nations 
organized the online event 
together.  
 

  

  

  Religious Minorities Join in Quest for Respect 
 
 
Geneva, Switzerland—A UPF webinar 
discussed how minority faiths can promote the 
benefits they bring to society.  
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

MAY 7: ILC2021 - Global Closing Ceremony 

MAY 8: 6th Rally of Hope 

MAY 11: USA's IAED - Korean Re-Unification and 

Business Development 

MAY 11: WANGO & USAID - How to Work with USAID 

MAY 15: UN International Day of Families 

MAY 20: UPF-USA-IAPD - Public Private Partnerships: The Business of 

Telehealth 

MAY 28: Webinar Co-hosts: Coalition of Faith-Based Organizations and Al-

Liqa Center, Jerusalem 

JUN 1: UN Global Day of Parents 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  


